
Summary of the October 2014 Board of Trustees Meeting 

Board meeting highlights will be a monthly column in Quest. The members of the Board 

finalized our goals and priorities for this fiscal year, which we began working on at our 

September retreat. We’ll let you know when they are available on the website. 

  

Each meeting includes recurring reports—for example, the treasurer’s and minister’s reports. 

This month, the Board heard reports on the Religious Education Transition Team, the Solar 

Project, and the Lay Ministry Council. We had a discussion about the annual update of the 

current strategic plan, the 2015 Canvass, the three-year operating budget, and the five-year 

Capital Improvement Plan. We brainstormed topics for the November 16 Town Hall Meeting. 

  

Julie Robinson, Adriana Brigatti, and Terrie Barr are new to the Board. President, Cynthia  

Bauerle, and Bill Hurlbut, Bill Newhouse, and Richard Chitty have served for one or two years.  

Narcy Klag, Immediate Past President, is a non-voting member, as is Rev. Lynn Strauss. Please 

visit the Board of Trustees table in Fellowship Hall after the service on Sundays to speak with a 

Board member. The Board meets on the third Tuesday of the month at 7:30 p.m. Meetings are 

open. 

  

  
 


